
From: Fernando Lamanna
To: Clerks
Subject: FW: BESS
Date: November 27, 2023 7:41:44 AM

 
 

From: Colin Theodoru  
Sent: Sunday, November 26, 2023 10:34 PM
To: Council <council@brock.ca>
Cc: Colline Theodoru 
Subject: BESS
 
Good Evening, 
This all seems right out of left field. Little information with no news links or even a local paper
circulating here anymore. Based on what seems to be the opinion of chewing up prime agricultural
land nor the local services available should an emergency arise at said storage facilities we are
opposed to the venture. 
Regards, 
Colin Theodoru 




